Subject: Re: U++ talk
Posted by mirek on Tue, 02 Sep 2008 19:23:08 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Quote:

A source clean-up + a strict lower-case name policy for all new .cpp and .h doesn't mean rename
internal class. No need to change their names.

Well, but you would have to fix all #includes...

Quote:

The exceptions: class using abbreviations shouldn't use abbreviations. No need to get used to
those abbreviations and source code is easier to understand.

Not ever. Very long name can make it less understandable.

"Ctrl" is appropriate name for frequently used class.

Also, sometimes there simply is not a proper word to name a thing. That is where those
pseudowords are perhaps better than wrong names. At least, so | believe.

Quote:
How to include an image in the final doc: html tag in the doxygen source comment.
Sure, but that is as tedious as it can get....

Mirek
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